From: Gwen Day <richard.gwen@bigpond.com>

To: “jane.flanagan@planning.nsw.gov.au” <jane.flanagan@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 12/3/2013 8:15 pm
Subject: PITT TOWN CONCEPT PLAN MPAQOY 0140 MOD 3

Dear Sir/Madam
With respect for the planned development | would like to say that the infrastructure, ie roads and

by-ways cannot cope with the existing traffic, let alone more vehicles.
| went to a meeting this past August when it was tabled that funding for the by-pass was almost

completed.
| would ask that no more development can take place until the by-pass has been initiated by the

Hawkesbury Council.
The developer has developed roads within the estate, but the council roads are sarely lacking, with

some being no more than goat tracks and are considerably unsafe for further traffic. This | know from
first hand experience having almaost been side swiped a few fimes.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours sincerely....Gwen Day

Sent from my iPad.



